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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Hi there 

I just wanted to express my dismay at the amount of housing planned for Thatcham 
without any consideration of the necessary infrastructure to support this.

When oh when will you realise that a bridge over the railway line is needed, another 
secondary school and doctors surgeries.

Without this - you will just be adding to the already existing problems of overcrowding 
and reduced quality of services- surely this is already apparent to the council and their 
experts.

Please rethink this - the country is already on its knees!!

Please don't expect to pay anymore than a 5% increase on council taxes if these poor plans 
go ahead.

Thanks


